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Palo Alto College, Port of San Antonio 
to host Logistics Industry Day 

 
 

The Logistics Management Department at Palo Alto College and the Port of San Antonio will host 

Logistics Industry Day on Friday, Oct. 28, from 9 am - 2 pm.  The event will be held at the Mabry Center 

on the Port of San Antonio, 102 Mabry.  Admission is free and open to the public. 

This event is designed to assist those individuals currently working in the logistics field and also 

those interested in pursuing a career in logistics.  Institutions of higher learning such as Palo Alto College, 

Texas A&M University - San Antonio, and the University of the Incarnate Word will be available to answer 

questions about their individual degree programs in logistics.  Companies such as Union Pacific, UPS, 

Goodwill, Hero Logistics, and others will also provide information about logistics positions within their 

companies and what the educational and training requirements are for those positions. 

“Logistics is one of the 50 fastest growing career fields in the nation.  We’re hosting this event 

because we want those who are interested in the field to get all the latest information on logistics jobs in 

San Antonio and in the state of Texas,” said Ronnie Brannon, Lead Logistics Instructor at Palo Alto 

College. 

A representative from the Texas Workforce Commission will serve as the guest speaker for this 

event and representatives from the Manufacturing Skills Standards Council will also participate. 

Palo Alto College, one of the Alamo Colleges, is a fully accredited community college located on 

the Southside of San Antonio.  It awards associate degrees and short-term certificates and offers non-

credit continuing education classes.  The campus is located at 1400 W. Villaret Blvd. at I-410 and Texas 

Hwy. 16 or online at alamo.edu/pac. 
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